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24th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Ahead of the senior school production of ‘Taking Centre’, I have been invited to be interviewed by 

Claire Cathcart of BBC Radio Guernsey on Friday 27th January along with students from the cast.   

As a thank you for all the work done by your daughter on the play so far, I would like her to attend the 

interview and talk about the show on air. 

I am proposing to leave school at 09:40 am on the 27th, in time for an on-air interview at 10:10.  If you 

give consent to your daughter attending this interview, she will need to excuse herself from classes in 

time to meet me in reception to then travel to the radio station. 

I intend to drive myself and 3 students to the interview, having provided college with proof of sufficient 

insurance for this journey, and ask for your consent in this aspect also please. 

I would be very grateful if you could fill out the linked form: https://forms.office.com/e/UsWDqmsFUv 

at your earliest convenience, but no later than the end of Wednesday 25th January 2023. 

Should you have any queries about the interview or travel arrangements, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at mking@ladiescollege.ac.gg. 

I do hope that you will coming along to support the cast in their forthcoming performances, and I am 

excited for the opportunity for them to be on-air with BBC Radio Guernsey. 

Yours sincerely, 

Maggie King 

Maggie King 

Head of Drama 
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